
 

    
  

  
 

    

   

   

   
   

 
 

    

 
   

  

 

  
 

  
 

1330/21 
Nov 5, 2021 CII

November 4, 2021 

The Corporation of the Township of Brock 
ATTN: Fernando Lamanna 
1 Cameron St. E. 
P.O. Box 10 
Cannington, ON   L0E 1E0 

Re: Township of Ramara – Support Township of Brock Resolution 24-9 

Dear Mr. Lamanna, 

Be advised that the Council of the Township of Ramara passed the following 
resolution at their meeting held on October 25, 2021: 

THAT we receive Item 9.6 regarding the proposed Holland Marsh Polder Phosphorus 
Recycling Facility. 
AND THAT we support the motions of the Townships of Brock and Georgina. 

I trust the above is self-explanatory; however, if you require further information or 
clarification, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Connor 

Jennifer Connor, CMO, AOMC 
Director of Legislative & Community Services/Clerk 
TOWNSHIP OF RAMARA 
JC/sk 
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